
STATE OF ARIZONA 
Department of Revenue 

Office of Economic Research and Analysis 
Facsimile - (602) 716-7991 

Douglas A. Ducey 
Governor 

February 13, 2015 

Cottonwood Lions Club Foundation 
Attn: Robert Efros 
PO Box 516 
Cottonwood, AZ 86326 

RE: Qualifying Charitable Organization - Approval 

Mr. Efros: 

David Raber 
Director 

The Cottonwood Lions Club Foundation meets all criteria to be considered as a Qualifying 
Charitable Organization. Your organization's name will be added to the 2015 list of 
qualifying charitable organizations on the Arizona Department of Revenue website. You will 
be able to find the list on the Arizona Department of Revenue website at azdor.gov. Just ; Y 
click on "Tax Credits", "Qualifying Charitable Organizations" and then "2015 list". 

Enclosed is a certificate acknowledging that your organization meets all criteria to be 
considered as a Qualifying Charitable Organization. You may display the certificate or keep 
it in file. 

The department may periodically request organizations to recertify their status. Your 
charity's status is valid for the entire 2015 calendar year and until you hear from us again. 
Your organization must also notify the department of any changes that may affect its 
qualifications. 

Thank you for your request to qualify your organization as part of the tax credit for 
charitable organizations. 

Sincerely, 
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Arizona Department of Revenue 
Office of Economic Research & Analysis 
Phone: (602) 716-6282 
E-mail: jaaronscooke@azdor.gov 

1600 West Monroe Street - P. 0 . Box 29099 Phoenix AZ 85038 www.azdor.gov 
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